August, 2024

Annual PJ Drive!

From Glenda Haglund

Dear AMS (DOM) Wives,

I hope you are having a beautiful
summer. | am excited to share that we
are just under 6 months away from the
AMS Retreat on January 13th-14th,
2025. We are once again privileged to
have the opportunity to join our
husbands at the Florida Baptist
Convention for this event. | hope that
you will mark your calendars now and
make plans to attend. Your husbands
should begetting information very soon
on how they can register. Make sure
you hudge them to register you as well. | look forward to seeing many of you again and
my prayer is that many new wives will be able to join us this year.

In addition, it is time to get excited to begin collecting pajamas for One More Child.
Leading your association in a PJ drive is completely optional, of course. Some like to
do the PJ drives at the time of the association meeting and others as a Thanksgiving or
Christmas drive. | hope this reminder gives you plenty of lead time to put things in
motion. You will bring all PJs to the retreat with you in January and we will use one
session to personally deliver the PJs to One More Child in Jacksonville. Our goal is to
collect 500 or more PJs.

Please let me know you have received this email with a quick reply to ensure that it is
actually getting to you. | am still happy to turn the reins over to someone else to lead
us at the retreat. Please reach out if you feel led to take over or with any questions you
may have or any ideas that may make our time together most valuable for you. My
email: glendahaglund@gmail.com

| am praying now and really looking forward to this time together and hope to meet
new AMS wives.

By His grace, gg
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